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1 June 1965

Dr. Ancel Keys

Laboratory of Physiological Hyglene
School of Publie Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis 1ll., Minnesota

Dear Ancel:

We also were shocksed by the sudden death
of Gottsegen. As I recall, he had a wife and
I am quite sure that I met her when I was in
Budapest a couple of years agoe. I shall write
to her.

I am quite sure that Howard Sprague would
approve of a grant for a second Hungarian.

I hesitate to recommend Lamm's extradition.
I think he wmay be more useful in the world if
he stays on the job in Hungary despite his desire
to leave., This reminds me somewhat of our old
problems with trainees coming to the USA and
wanting to stay.

I will be interest ed in having your reply
to Florence's recent letter about the report
from Crete which was published in the March
number of the AMBRICAN JOURNAL OF CARDIOLOGY.

Best wishes to you all.,

Sincerely yours,
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